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● The  PD-HD mini-workshop at UNICAMP has been rescheduled 
for November 14, 15 and 16;

● The workshop will be in a hybrid form. Attendance in person is 
very welcome;

● If you plan to come, please send me an email and I will help with 
hotel reservation and transport from and to São Paulo or 
Campinas International airports.

 

PD-HD mini-workshop



Today meeting

● ProtoDUNE update (Miguel)
● Status and plans for DAPHNE (Manuel, Deywis)
● PD-VD updates (Ryan)
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